
INVITATION TO THE 4th MEETING OF THE GRSG IWG 

ON PANORAMA SUNROOF GLAZING (PSG) 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We kindly invite you to the 4th IWG PSG meeting which will be held in Geneva on 25th April 
2016. 
 
Date and time: 
Monday,  25th April 2016, 10:00 – 16:00 CET 
  
Venue: 
Palais des Nations, Room XXV 
 
 
Audio conference details: 
The conference phone number is:        +41 22 917 09 00 
Your code will be:                                57239 
Start time:                                            10:00 CET 
End time:                                             16:00 CET 
 
 
 
If  you plan to attend the meeting, we would like to ask you to inform Ms. Bianca Retr 
(Bianca.Retr@Webasto.com) by 15th April 2016. 
 
In your reply please note: 
 

• if you plan to attend the meeting in Geneva directly, please register yourself on the 

UNCDB website and inform us about by 15th April  at the latest:

 https://www2.unece.org/uncdb/app/ext/meeting-registration?execution=e12s1 

please be informed that the date of the IWG on PSG meeting has been included in the 

GRSG session which will be held from April 26th to April 29th. In the attachment of the 

confirmation you will find the field “Participation Category” which refers to 25th April. 

Please print out and bring the original form. 

• if you plan to attend via teleconference, please inform us by 15th April at the latest, too  

• please indicate if you would like to present a position paper or note at the 4th IWG PSG 

meeting.  

All presentations are requested to be sent to Mrs. Retr by 19th April at the latest. Please 

inform us then how much time you will require so that we can consider this in the 

agenda. 

 



The agenda and documents for the meeting will be up-loaded to the PSG IWG website in the 
UNECE homepage prior to the meeting as they become available: 
https://www2.unece.org/wiki/display/trans/4th+PSG+meeting 
 
Teleconference information will be provided before the meeting.   
Directions and hotel recommendations are attached to this invitation. 
 
For any further assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you in Geneva, we remain with best regards, 
 
With kind regards, 
 
i.V. Dr. Stephan Müller von Kralik 
 


